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August 4, 2007 

Internet Committee Report 

The last several months have been devoted to creating our new state chapter website and we’ve 

finished the job. WWW.PANWTF.ORG actually replaced WWW.PANWTF.COM on July 25, 2007 when 

Joe Kuhn put a banner and link on the old web site that pointed to the new one. 

As always in projects like this there are a number of loose ends that need to be “clipped” before 

you can pronounce the project complete, so I have created the following checklist to ensure that 

everything is finished properly. 

New PA Chapter NWTF Website checklist 

SeqSeqSeqSeq    PersonPersonPersonPerson    ItemItemItemItem    StatusStatusStatusStatus    

1 Drolet Set up main email (nwtfrep@panwtf.org) Complete 

2 Drolet Change PA State Chapter Letterhead Complete 

3 Kuhn Burn DVD/CD of old site In process 

4 Kuhn Add banner/link from old site to new Complete 

5 Young Change Turkey Talk website/email 

references 

In process 

6 Holjencin Notify NWTF National Complete 

7 Heckman Notify PGC Complete 

8 Heckman Notify PFSC Complete 

9 Panaro Discontinue hosting with Infoquest and 

Earthlink 

In process 

10 Drolet Take over management of www.panwtf.com In process 

11 Drolet Demo new site to Exec. Board Scheduled for 8/3 

12 Drolet Demo new site to Board Scheduled for 8/4 

13 Drolet Demo new site to Chapter Presidents Scheduled for 8/5 

Websites are always an ongoing labor of love and I expect that we will be tuning the website and 

adding content for a long time. 
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If anyone wants to add a page to the site just send me the contents in an email. I would prefer 

that you put the page in a Word document since that is this easiest to convert to the web format, 

but I’ll take a regular email if that’s what you have. If you want it put somewhere special on the 

site, let me know in that email. 

Comments and suggestions are always welcome and you can send them to me by clicking “Feed 

back” in the top menu and then clicking “Feedback to the PA Chapter NWTF”.  

While I have been working so hard on the new website, I have fallen a bit behind in updating the 

Board website. I’ll have that caught up by the next board meeting. 

 

 

Joe Drolet 


